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March 2022

Newsletter

What a treat it was to have Mark & Nicola Faires and their family join us 
for Kids on Missions last month!  We learned lots of cool facts and how 
they serve others through their mission work in North Pole, Alaska!

March 20

1st-3rd Grade Handbells 

AND 4th & 5th Grade 
Handbells play in worship


March 24

FBC Kindergarten


Spring Music & Art Show 
@ 6pm


April 17 (Easter)

1st-5th Grade Children’s 
Choir sings in Worship


April 24

Preschoolers sing during 

Worship

Splash Kingdom (1st-5th 
Grade Children’s Musical) 

@ 5pm



